OFFICE OF THE PARISH PRESIDENT

TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT
P.O. Box 6097

HOUMA, LOUISIANA 70361-6097

GORDON E. DOVE (985) 873-6401
PARISH PRESIDENT FAX: (985) 873-6409

E-MAIL: gdove @tpcg.org

To: Citizens of Terrebonne Parish

From: Gordon E. Dove, Parish President
Date: March 11, 2020

Re: Cancelation of the Irish Italian Parade

Gordon Dove, Parish President, along with Houma Police Chief Dana Coleman, Sheriff Jerry
Larpenter, Sheriff-Elect Tim Soignet, Earl Eues, Director of Terrebonne Parish Homeland
Security, Steve Ponville, Director of Public Safety, with the notifications to the officials of the
Irish Italian Club, have all decided that to be cautious with the Coronavirus (COVID-19) epidemic
throughout the United States, and with cases as close as New Orleans and Jefferson Parish the
Irish Italian Parade scheduled for March 22, 2020 will be canceled. As much as we hate to
cancel any traditional event such as this, we have decided to air on the side of caution for the
health and safety of the residents of Terrebonne Parish.

Respectfully,
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Gordon E. Dove %
Parish President



